
HF.Radio Communication Technology Co.,Ltd  
 

Date: 04/28/2025 

Federal Communications Commission  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The letter grants authorization for representative of BLU-CASTLE IBERIA S.L. to apply the 
FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to HF.Radio Communication 
Technology Co.,Ltd, FCC ID: 2A6PE-RTCD907H2W6, granted on 04/24/2022, The equipment 
is electrically identical.  

We are aware that BLU-CASTLE IBERIA S.L. intends to market the above referenced product 
under FCC ID: 2BE9E-BCRT907W6 

The only change Applicant Company, FCC ID ,Model name ,label ,Trademark. 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  

 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.  

Client’s signature：  

Client’s name / title: Peter Tan / R&D Manager 

Telephone: 18019569771 
 
Email: tanpei@radiotech.cn 

 

 


